
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

Public Hearing 

Monday, October 3, 2016 

 

Chairperson Agostine called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 

p.m. followed by the salute to the flag. Supervisors Lee and Welka were present, as were, 

Solicitor Sennett, Zoning Officer Miller, Engineer Jonas, Secretary Yeast, and six interested 

persons. 

 

Atty. Sennett explained that the purpose of this hearing is to receive public input regarding the 

proposed Ordinance #2016-05 which vacates a portion of a right-of-way (R-O-W) located on the 

NW corner of Hessinger and Laurie Drives. The Board had previously approved a subdivision to 

abandon this portion of property and agreed to convey it to the neighbor (Bruce Hoffman).  

 

Larry Jones, 2540 Laurie Drive, verified the location of the R-O-W as ending at the property line of 

Bruce Hoffman.  Solicitor Sennett added that the Township did not want to infringe upon the 

Saddlewood Development Phase II. 

 

With no further input, motion by Lee, seconded by Welka, to close the public hearing at 6:07 p.m. 

Vote:  3/0 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christene S. Yeast 

Recording Secretary 
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